
 
 

      Wednesday 7th March 2018 

Dear All, 

The Governors are aware that traffic and parking outside our school is an issue, as it is 

with many other local schools. Your child’s health, well-being and safety is of 

paramount importance to the staff and governors.  

Therefore, we are requesting that all parents (or any adult dropping children off in the 

morning or picking up after school), adhere to the parking regulations. 

Please DO NOT park on the zigzag lines directly outside school. Access needs to be 

kept clear for emergencies at all times. There is also a high volume of pedestrians at 

this location, so it is for the safety of all to limit the vehicles around this area.  

Please DO NOT park in the bus stop. If the bus stop is blocked by parked cars, the 

school bus and other public buses cannot pull in properly and therefore end up 

blocking the road.  

Please DO NOT park on the corner of Mill Lane. We have had legitimate complaints 

from local residents and other parents. Apparently some people are blocking 

pavements and the entire road with irresponsible parking.  

Many of the Governors are parents themselves and we empathise and understand the 

difficulties and stresses that the school drop off and pick up can bring. The Governors 

are monitoring ‘traffic issues’ over the next few months and we hope that together we 

can ensure that our children can feel safe entering and leaving the school site. 

Please remember the Reading Room car park is available for our use. This is a kind 

gesture on behalf of the Church. Please do not abuse this by allowing your children to 

climb walls, trees and fences or to throw gravel. Please remember it is a carpark not a 

playground.  

 

Many thanks for your co-operation, understanding and continued support.  

The Governing Body 
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